
 

 

LET’S GO SWIMMING! 

CRAZY HORSE SCHOOL SWIMMING POOL will be 

opening on Thursday, June 8. 

Scheduled Days and Hours for JUNE: 

Tuesdays—Wednesdays--Thursdays  

1:00 p.m.-2:30 p.m.--- Summer School Students Only 

3:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m.--- Open to the Public 

Additional Days and Hours for July and August will be 

determined at a later date 

All swimming pool rules from prior years will still be followed, including but 
not limited to: 

Appropriate swimwear must be worn. No sweatshirts, t-shirts, cut-offs, etc.  
Children under 6 must be accompanied by an adult 

Babies must wear swimming diapers 
No food, beverages, sunflower seeds, gum, or smoking allowed 

No running, fighting, pushing, horseplay etc. 
Shower before entering and after exiting the pool 

 

 


